
ESKDALE NEWS 
 

 

 A place of belonging, a place of inspiration 
 

We would like to say a massive thank you to everyone who helped at 

the event on Tuesday evening in school to join the DKMS register. We 

had a hugely successful evening and recruited 71 more potential 

donors with all sorts of people turning up, including the Whitby fire 

brigade and Paddy from Paddy in the Morning who all had their swabs 

done to become potential donors! All who came had a go on the 

tombola, bought some fabulous 

homemade cakes and even donated 

money, which helped us to raise a 

whopping £340.24.  

It could not have been possible without the help of staff, pupils, 

parents, the PTA and all who donated both cakes and prizes for the 

tombola.  It's yet another show of the fantastic community of Eskdale 

School and Whitby.  

Thank you!  Miss Johnson and Mrs Westwood 

     Diary Dates 

Monday 27th January  

Tuesday 28th January Bewerley Park Visit 
Y8 Hockey at Caedmon College 

Wednesday 29th January Bewerley Park Visit 
U14 Girls Football at Norton 

Thursday 30th January Bewerley Park Visit 

Friday 31st January Bewerley Park Visit 

Monday 3rd February  

Tuesday 4th February Key Steps 2 Gymnastics 
5.30pm   London Visit Meeting 

Wednesday 5th February Key Steps 3 Gymnastics 

Thursday 6th February UKMT Intermediate Maths Challenge 
Y9 Netball at Eskdale 
U13 Boys Indoor Cricket 

Friday 7th February Key Steps 1 Gymnastics 

Monday 10th February  

Tuesday 11th February U15 Netball at Ryedale 

Wednesday 12th February  

Thursday 13th February Y8 Netball at Malton 

Friday 14th February Break up for Half Term 

                                                       



 

 

As the school site is very busy at the start and the end of the day, please can we 

remind parents and carers not to drive on to the school site when dropping off and 

picking up students.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 


